
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  

November 4, 2018 

     

 Prelude  

 Welcome / Announcements 
 Call to Worship    
    

 *Songs of Praise  
  This is Amazing Grace 
  King of Heaven 
  Who You Say I Am 

 Prayer 
 Children's Message 

 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's Church, 
which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs.   

 Scripture   Psalm 1 
  

 Message   "Survive and Thrive" 
   

 Recognition 
 Offering   Living Hope                                   Cindy Jarvis 
   A food offering will be received for the Hand2Hand Ministry.        

  
      

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will begin a 4-week sermon series entitled, The Prayers Of The 
Psalms.  
   

Nursery -  Ariel Huffman, Mavis Finnie, Brooke Lewis 
  Children's Church -  Barb Kadzban 
11:15am - Sunday School  
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade)  
  5:30pm - Young Adult Life Group (Fellowship Room/Office Wing)  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
Tuesday, November 6  
 9:00 - 11:00am - WOW Bible Study (Women Of The Word) 
 7:00pm - Team Huddles  

Wednesday, November 7 
 6:45pm - Women's Evening Bible Study 

Saturday, November 10 
11:00am - 3:00pm - Village Youth Escape Room Outing 

Sunday, November 11 
10:00am - Pastor Gary  
11:15am - Sunday School   
  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade)  
 Nursery -  Stephanne Moorehead, Candice DeWent, Elizabeth Ball 
  Children's Church -  Jane Sterk 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering 
  

General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)    
Sunday Offering   $1,629.32 
On -Line Giving   $1,166.00   
Total                  $2,795.32 
Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
Building Maintenance Fund  (4th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering    $305.00 
On-Line Giving                $    5.00      
Total                   $310.00 
Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00 

    

Samaritan's Purse Operation Christmas Child...We will once again be 
collecting gift filled shoeboxes for this ministry! Information was placed in your 
church mailbox on how to pack a box (extra on the welcome table), The deadline 
to drop off the boxes is Sunday, November 18. Watch for the Christmas Tree to 
place the boxes under!  
Attention Ladies! Let's get together for some Christmas crafts and cookies! 
Friday, November 16th starting at 7pm in the Fellowship Room (office wing). 
There will be three craft options. You can choose 1, 2 or 3! Samples and a sign-
up sheet with prices will be in the back of the Worship Center. Feel free to invite 
others, too! Registration and payment deadline is Sunday, November 11th! See 
Cindy Jarvis with any questions.  

Thanksgiving Eve Service...We will be holding a Thanksgiving Eve service at 
6pm.  

Canceled Postage Stamps...Please save your canceled postage stamps. Darle 
VanderSchuur works with Wycliff Bible Translators in collecting stamps. Wycliff 
sells the stamps to raise funds for their work in translating Bibles in many 
languages. Pease leave a 1/2" margin of envelope around the stamp. Place the 
stamps in the box provided by the church mailboxes. Thank you!  
Hand2Hand...The next Hand2Hand food offering will be received on Sunday, 
December 2. The item needed is Spaghetti Sauce (24oz can). Thank you!!  
AmazonSmile Proceeds...The amount we received from July through 
September was  $23.45. Thanks to all those who shop Amazon and select 
SBRC as the charitable organization thru AmazonSmile!  

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Beginning in Oct)  

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Sunday, Nov 4 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Saturday, Nov 10 - 11am - 3pm - Escape Room  
Sunday, Nov 11 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, Nov 18 - No Meeting  
Sunday, Nov 25 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 

October Building Project 
Giving Report 

(Budget - $6,700.00) 

Pledges - $2,532.63 
Misc Giving - $3,017.25 
Total - $5,549.88 

Chairs Sponsored - 4 
Total Chairs to date - 54 
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